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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I was visiting my local library today and I saw a poster regarding the above-mentioned subject. 
 
It stated that people were invited to express evidence/opinion if they so desired. 
 
I have no evidence to submit, but I feel very strongly that the sponsors of this Bill are on the 
right lines. 
 
It is a great tragedy  that people are dying while waiting for organs to become available for 
transplantation, and in my humble opinion anything that has the slightest chance of increasing 
their chances is to be applauded. 
 
I would go even further and remove the veto that is available to family members who, for 
whatever reason, cannot bring themselves to sanction organ donation. 
 
I have told my family that under no circumstances are they to go against my wishes in this 
regard, should the situation arise. 
 
I sincerely hope that this Bill makes it into law, and wish it's supporters every success. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Mr. M Griffiths 
 


